
July 13,2011 

th 641 Water District 
PO Box 126, Hazel, ICY 42049 

(270)492-8857 

Public Service Commission 
Attn: Linda Faulltner 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

To Whom it May Concern: 

JUL 1 8  2011 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The South 641 Water Distric, in Hazel, KY received your letter regarding c ir “As-built plans”, 
etc. that your office needed for our WWTP and Sewer Rehab project. We have notified our 
engineering firm, Florence & Hutcheson, and they should be able to get the required 
information to you as soon as the two projects are closed out. 

The projects were due to be completed earlier in the year, but the District encountered several 
issues with the WWTP, and had to have lines replaced as well as a new pump installed. 

We will follow-up again with the engineers to see that the Public Service Commission receives all 
of the final paperwork as soon as possible. If you have any further questions or concerns please 
contact me at 270-492-8857. 

Erin Parks, Assistant Manager 
South 641 Water District 
Hazel, KY 42049 


